
11.14.18 
General Announcements: 
If you want your grammar test from Mrs. Christl, you need to go to Mrs. Semmes at the art room 
to pick it up.  
  
NHS students, who have not signed up to tutor, please see Ms. Hubert before you leave today.  
 
Latin students: Do not forget to turn in your $5 for the National Latin Exam to Mrs. Allen in the 
front office. 
 
On November 19th, next Monday, Campus Ministry will have an Out of Uniform day to support 
Rhoda, Cristian and Karl, our sponsored children in Kenya, Honduras and the Philippines. The cost 
is $3.00. If we are successful, we have an opportunity to share even more for Christmas. As 
Thanksgiving is upon us, we are mindful of our blessings, so in kind we can be a blessing to others. 
Thank you in advance for your generosity. 
 
Guidance Announcements: 
Monday 11/19 John Boyer and Brendan Huhlein, two JP2 alumni and currents students at the US 
Military Academy, will be available to visit with students about admissions, applications, and life at 
the US Military Academy. If interested or if you plan to apply to the academies, please sign up in 
the counseling office to visit with the cadets. 
 
Tuesday 11/20 a representative from US Naval Academy will be available during both lunches to 
visit with students about admissions, applications, and life at the US Naval Academy 
 
The Naval Academy Blue and Gold Officers will host an information meeting at the Huntsville 
Library on Sunday, November 25th from 2:00-5:00 p.m. for all students interested in becoming an 
officer in the US Navy or US Marine Corps.  
 
Activity Period Announcement: 
Spanish Club will be meeting Thursday 
 
Latin Club will meet this Thursday. 
 


